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On March 22, 2016, a Category 1 public meeting was held between the U.S. Nuclear 
Regulatory Commission (NRC) and representatives of Exelon Generation Company, LLC 
(Exelon) at NRC Headquarters, One White Flint North, 11555 Rockville Pike, Rockville, 
Maryland. The purpose of the meeting was to discuss Exelon's proposed license amendment 
request (LAR) to adopt American National Standards Institute (ANSI) 3.1-2014 standards for 
"Selection, Qualification, and Training of Personnel for Nuclear Power Plants." The meeting 
notice and agenda, dated March 1, 2016, are available in the Agencywide Documents Access 
and Management System (ADAMS) at Accession No. ML 16061A137. A list of attendees is 
provided as Enclosure 1. 

The licensee presented information (See ADAMS Accession Nos. ML 16077A156 and 
ML 16077A194) that included a presentation detailing the planned LAR scope and exceptions, 
as well as proposed changes to technical specifications (TSs). 

The NRC's Regulatory Guide (RG) 1.8, Revision 4, is expected to endorse the ANSI 3.1-2014 
standards.· NRC staff stated that a draft version of RG 1.8, Revision 4, is projected to be 
published in the Federal Register by the end of May 2016, if no issues arise during internal 
review. The NRC expects there to be at least a 60-day comment period on the draft RG. 
Exelon intends to submit the license amendment request after the comment period has closed 
on the draft RG, in order to incorporate any changes that may be necessary, based on 
comments made. 

The NRC staff provided Exelon with considerations for their proposed LAR. Regarding the 
alignment for consistent wording and the requirement for who will hold a Senior Reactor 
Operator (SRO) license, NRC staff recommended that Exeion ensure license holders are in an 
active SRO pipeline, involved in daily decision making meetings. Exelon proposed a change to 
the TS 5.2.2e (Facility Staff) that would remove a reference to the Commission Policy 
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Statement. NRC staff recommended that Exelon either keep that reference or include a 
reference to the standard to which expertise will be measured against. NRC staff suggested 
that Exelon include in the TSs what standard "grandfathered" personnel would be held to. NRC 
staff also recommended that Exelon consider including plant-by-plant descriptions in the LAR, 
as needed. 

Exelon believes its proposed changes will still meet the requirements for the collective 
experience of the Senior Leadership Team. However, Exelon anticipates that industry will 
provide comments on the collective experience requirements in the ANSI 3.1-2014 standard 
when the draft RG 1.8, Revision 4, is published in the Federal Register. 

Members of the public were in attendance. Public Meeting Feedback forms were not received. 
A comment was received from a member of the public regarding the requirement for who will 
hold an SRO license. The commenter wanted to ensure NRC staff recognized that the Shift 
Technical Advisor (STA) needs to have credibility and appropriate authority if in a decision­
making role. NRC staff responded to this comment, pointing out that the role of the STA is 
advisory, and provided further details regarding the STA chain-of-command and which roles 
included decision-making authority. 

Please direct any inquiries to Blake Purnell at 301-415-1380, or Blake.Purnell@nrc.gov. 
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